
Safegolf 
 
If you would like to gain the Safegolf award please follow the following process ; 
 

1. Clubs and Facilities apply for SafeGolf through www.golfmark.org. Apply for Golfmark using 
the APPLY button at the top. Any problems with applying contact 
clubsupport@englandgolf.org  
 

 
 

2. Club will be sent a welcome email from Golfmark, along with a Golfmark online system user 
guide and the Club Analysis Section 
 

3. If applying for SafeGolf only, the club will only need to complete the Safeguarding section 
 
Once you have applied I can liaise with you around uploading the information to get the certificate . 
 
Shona Dickson – Club Support Officer (Lincolnshire)  
England Golf 
Part time (work days are Tues, Wed & Thurs) 
s.dickson@englandgolf.org 
07736 880925 

 

http://www.golfmark.org/
mailto:clubsupport@englandgolf.org
mailto:s.dickson@englandgolf.org

